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300 Club in 2024 

We are about to start a new season and are continuing to run the 300 Club in 

2024.  Once again we invite you to purchase your shares to support the 

county’s young players.  Shares costing £10 each can be purchased by 

individuals or by a club. 

Half of the money raised will go towards the young players’ development 

programme & half will be given away in prizes.  So the more shares sold the 

more money to be given away in the Monthly Draw.  All numbered shares sold 

are entered into a draw each month from May to October.  Results will be 

posted on the website. 

The county is very proud of the success of many of our young bowlers. 

Please send your request to Mavis Hendry, preferably by email and payment 

by BACS:  Martin, our treasurer will let Mavis know that your money has 

reached the account. Hertfordshire Bowls, Sort code: 30-94-17 A/C:  00151849 

(ref 300 Club) 

Otherwise by post accompanied with a cheque payable to Hertfordshire 

Bowls. 

mavishendry@gmail.com  74 Mill Way, Bushey, WD23 2AG  Tel  01923 220417    

Thank you 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

Hertfordshire 300 Club 

I wish to purchase……..Share(s) in the 300 club 

Name 

Club 

Telephone number 

I enclose a cheque payable to Hertfordshire Bowlsfor £ 

I have transferred £          into the county Bank Account  

(Reference:  Club name 300 Club) 
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